Special gifts

- Put a wrapped box on a table where everyone can see it, but don't say anything about it during the first part of the meeting.
- After your study about North American missions, say: "Have you been wondering about this gift?" Explain that it represents the gift that Oscar and Tammy Mtomboki and other missionaries want most. It represents prayer.
- Say: "Let's divide into small groups. Make a list of things to pray for our missionaries. Sign your names to the list. Pray in your group, then attach your list to the gift box."

Honoring retired NAMB missionaries

If there are retired North American Mission Board missionaries in your area, invite them to your March meeting. Introduce them and thank them for serving. Invite your pastor or another church leader to lead in a prayer of thanksgiving for their service. Plan for a time following the meeting to listen to their stories and enjoy refreshments together.